
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

School Bulletin Friday 7th February 2025 
 

This week has been a very important one for all of the school as it is Children’s Mental Health Week.  It 

is an unfortunate fact that the amount of SEMH (social, emotional, mental health) need in our schools 

nationally has increased significantly over the past decade.  We could look at many contributing factors 

such as the rise in social media and the pressures it can place upon children and young adults and living 

through a global pandemic. 

 

Whatever you believe the reasons to be we can still ensure we are having a positive effect upon the 

mental health of our children.  Tell them how much they mean to you (you can’t say that enough) and 

spend time with them whenever possible.  Value it because they will value it more than you know. 

 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Nathan Cooper – Headteacher 

 

Attendance: 3rd February – 7thFebruary - Whole School 94% 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

For all CELT schools this attendance threshold is set at 96% in line with national attendance data. 

Ash Beech Sycamore Oak 

88.8 % 97.1 % 95.2% 96.2 % 

Thank you so much for your support in ensuring your children are in school regularly and therefore 

making the most of their educational opportunities.  Congratulations to the winners– Beech 

Congratulations to our Celebration Award Winners 

Ash Star of the week – Yasmin 

Superstar Learner – Charlie 

Beech Star of the week – Evelyn 

Superstar Learner – Marley 

Sycamore Star of the week – Isla 

Superstar Learner – Daisy 

Oak 
Star of the week – Maddie 

Superstar Learner – Rory 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Go Cornish 
Dydh da/hello 

  

This week our words/phrases have been: 

Ash and Beech Oak and Sycamore 

naw, deg 

 

(pronounced now, deg) 

 

9, 10 

Ple’ma …? 

 

(pronounced pleh mah) 

 

Where…? 

  

Our February phrase of the month is ‘dyskans marthys’, pronounced (dis-kans mar-this), which means 

great learning. 

Oll an gwella/All the best 

Kryw Kernewek 

 
 
Wraparound Clubs 
A reminder to please book wraparound clubs by the THURSDAY for the following week.  
 

 
Easter Holiday Club 
 
We are very excited to share the news that we are looking into introducing a new experience for the 

local community and our pupils. 

 

We are aware that the opportunities for our pupils to take part in activities during the school holidays 

are limited within our locality. 

 

At Luxulyan School we realise that we are a community hub and can play a part in increasing 

opportunities for our children. 

 

Working with DT coaching we are assessing interest levels in an activity club for year 1 to 6 during the 

first week of the Easter holidays. 

 

Further details including pricing and times will follow but, as an indication, timings would be around 9-

3pm and a daily cost aim would be no more than £20. 

 

If you could take a moment to fill out the form on class dojo so that we can decide upon interest levels 

and next steps. 

 

If you have any questions please message or comment. 

 

Best regards...Team Lux 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

What’s been happening in school this week? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dates for your Calendar 

Spring and Summer Term 2025 

6th January Return to School – 1st Half of Spring 2025 Term 

 

Dodgeball at Poltair School – Oak Class 

Week beginning 

13th January  

Spring Term Clubs begin 

13th January Dodgeball Year 3 /4 team – Poltair School 

14th January Football/Netball Fixture Roche CP School HOME 

15th January Parent and Carer Forum 3.15 in the school hall 

17th January Cross Country KS2 team 

20th January Dodgeball Year 1 /2 team – Poltair School 

27th January  Dodgeball Tournament Year 3/4 team – Poltair School 

6th February  Neurodevelopmental (ND) Assessment Process Information Meeting  

2pm-3pm 

 

7th February Non-uniform day to support Children’s mental health week 

10th February Cross Country KS1 team 

11th February Year 6 SATS meeting – Oak Class – 3:15pm 

17th – 21st 

February 

HALF TERM 

24th February – 

28th February 

Oak Class Tennis and Swimming lessons at Bodmin Leisure Centre 

3rd March – 7th 

March 

Sycamore Class Tennis and Swimming lessons at Bodmin Leisure Centre 

April 7th – 21st EASTER HOLIDAY 

May 26th – 

30th 

HALF TERM 

June 11th – 13th Year 5 & 6 residential to Barton Hall 

June 20th and 

June 23rd 

INSET days – school closed 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

July 7th – 9th Year 3 & 4 residential to Camp Kernow 

July 25th Last Day of Term 


